
 

  KELLY’S DANCE  

SUMMER TERM 2025 
 
 

 

Calling all children at HHJS who love to dance,  

be creative and have fun! 

 

 

Bookings are now open for Kelly’s Dance Classes in the  

Spring term, starting on 1st May: 

 

 

Year 3&4 – Thursdays 3:30-4:30pm 
 

Year 5&6 – Thursdays 4:45-5:45pm 
 

 

 

It’s not too late! If you are interested in joining the classes  

for lots of fun dancing, or for more information, please contact me ASAP 

on the below details.  

I can’t wait to hopefully see you there! ☺ 

 

 

Kelly's Dance 

07877078162 
kellysdance@yahoo.com 

 

 
Warmest wishes, 

Kelly ☺ (from Kelly’s Dance) 


